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From: JamesMeaney@Ilowerchurchillproject.ca

To: DSturge@nalcorenergy.com; AuburnWarren@nalcorenergy.com
Subject: LCP cost update

Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 2:28:24 PM

Just got the lowdown from Gilbert on meeting with Premier....on my over to HP now and can
fill you in, but appears things will get pushed a few weeks

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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